
You might be  
photographed!

Dear participants!

Photos will be taken in order to promote and document this event!  
The photos might be published on brochures or websites of Graz University 
of Technology. 

If you do not wish to be photographed, please 
tell one of the organizers or photographers!
•	 Controller of the processing within the meaning of Art. 4 GDPR is the Graz University of 

Technology. 
•	 The data protection officer of Graz University of Technology is  

x-tention Informationstechnologie GmbH, Römerstraße 80A, 4600 Wels.
•	 We process the data due to our overriding legitimate/public interest, which consists in 

effective public relations and documentation of university activities.
•	 You have the right to object to this processing on grounds relating to your particular situation 

and establishing an overriding interest of yours. Please exercise this right with the organizers 
or photographers until the end of the event. Already published material might not be changed 
afterwards.

•	 Furthermore, you have the right to lodge a complaint with the Austrian Data Protection 
Authority, Barichgasse 40-42, 1030 Vienna.

•	 If you have any further questions concerning data protection, please contact:  
datenschutz@tugraz.at


